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Zagreb City Assembly                             Brussels, 16 February 2023

   

     

 

Subject: The European Social Network Membership                               

 

Dear members of the Zagreb City Assembly,  

 

On behalf of the European Social Network (ESN), I am writing to confirm our acknowledgment of the 

interest expressed by the representatives from the City Office for Social Protection, Health, Veterans, 

and Persons with Disabilities of the City of Zagreb to become Council members of the ESN.  

 

The city office in Zagreb has been a member of ESN since 2019 and is one of the most active 

members of the Network and has brought valuable contributions to the activities of ESN.  

 

The City office is currently a Core member of ESN. Becoming a Council member would require 

further involvement and engagement in the strategic development of the Network. The Council 

consists of around 20 members and meets twice per year to discuss main the developments and 

updates of the Network. The Council of ESN elects the ESN Board of Trustees.  

 

We welcome the application from the City Office for Social Protection, Health, Veterans, and Persons 

with Disabilities of the City of Zagreb to become Council members and are looking forward to further 

successful cooperation.  

 

With very best wishes, 

 

 

 

Alfonso Lara Montero, 

Chief Executive Officer  

 

 


